
Traffic Signal Change Inquiry for Safety 

Improvements 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Department/Agency Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to inquire about the possibility of modifying the traffic signals at the intersection of 

[Intersection Name] for the purpose of enhancing safety for both pedestrians and drivers. 

Recently, there have been several near-misses and accidents reported, which raises concerns 

about the current signaling patterns. 

Given the increase in traffic and pedestrian activity, I believe it is imperative to consider changes 

that could improve visibility and timing for all road users. Specifically, I would like to suggest 

the following improvements: 

• Adjusting the signal timing to allow for more pedestrian crossing time. 

• Installing additional signage to alert drivers of pedestrian presence. 

• Implementing a dedicated turn signal for vehicles. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this matter further and explore potential solutions. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue of community safety. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


